
 

IT IS ILLEGAL 
TO DISCARD 

VEHICLE BATTERIES. 

STATE LAW REQUIRES 
US TO  ACCEPT VEHICLE BATTERIES 
FOR RECYCLING, AT NO CHARGE. 

The Niagara Frontier Automobile Dealers Association, Inc. provides this notice as a 

Safety T First (STF) member service. For information on the Association’s Safety, 
Health and Environmental Programs, contact the dealership’s Safe T First Coordinator. 
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